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Honorable members of the Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry Committee:
I write to express my unequivocal support for LD 2013, an Act that if passed would 
provide some relief to the horror of PFAS. I am a former board member and 
long-time volunteer at Good Tern co-operative market in Rockland, an organization 
devoted to small farms and healthy local food.
The state-sanctioned practice of spreading sludge on farm fields is to blame for this 
frightening development, and we owe Maine farmers our best efforts to mitigate the 
problem.


